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September 2024  

Dear Parents:  

On Thursday, September 5, 2024, we will begin our Morning Care Program. The program is available 

beginning at 7:00am each morning.  Entrance is through the main school entrance doors by 

security.  This program is for students of Our Lady of the Snows Catholic Academy in grades 3K through 

8.  

Students will enter through the school’s main entrance on 258th Street and will gather in Saint Joseph Hall 

until 8:00am. It will be a casual atmosphere, but each child is expected to act appropriately to remain in 

the program. Tables will be set up where students can read, study or eat a simple, healthy breakfast that 

you provide. For the younger children, please send a small toy, coloring book, etc. for independent play.  

Morning Care Rates:    

Morning Care Rates: 

(No Registration Fee) 

One Child- 

Monthly- $45.00 

Per Day-    $5.00 

Two Children- 

Monthly- $60.00 

Per Day-  $10.00 

Three Children- 

Monthly- $75.00 

Per Day-  $15.00 

We will not be charging a registration fee. Walk-ins are welcome and will be charged a per day rate fee 

based on the information in the chart above. Billing will be posted monthly on your existing FACTS 

Management account under incidental billing. 3K and Pre-K For All families that do not yet have a 

FACTS account will be provided with one. (You will receive an email directly from FACTS Management 

with log-in information.) Payments may be made online through your FACTS account manually or you 

may set up an autopay option.   

Please note: If a payment is more than two weeks overdue from the due date specified on the statement 

generated, the child/ren will not be permitted to participate in the program.  

Please fill out the form below and return it to the school prior to your child starting the Morning Care 

Program.  Please include a telephone number where you or a secondary contact can be reached while 

your child is at the Morning Care Program in case of an emergency.  

RETURN BY SEPTEMBER 6, 2024 

I want my child to attend the Morning Care Program at Our Lady of the Snows Catholic Academy for the 

2024-2025 school year.  

Child’s Name: __________________________________________ Grade: ________________  

Primary Contact: ________________________________________Telephone: ________________ 

Secondary Contact: ______________________________________Telephone: ________________  

Parent’s Signature:  ______________________________________ Date _____________________  
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